
 
 

10 February 2014 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
RE: KS4 AND KS5 RECITAL EVENING   

 
I would like to invite your son/daughter to come and perform in the Upper School Recital 
Evening on Friday 21st February. 
 
This will take place in the Secondary Auditorium commencing at 7:00pm. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for them to gain practice performing in front of a live audience 
in preparation for their final examination modules. 
 
Please could you return the slip or email your confirmation by Friday 14th February. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact me on m-game@bisspuxi.com or Ms Young 
on p-young@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Martin Game 
Head of Secondary Music 
 
 
 
 

PERMISSION SLIP: KS4 AND KS5 RECITAL EVENING FRIDAY 21 FEBRUARY  

 

Please complete and return to Secondary reception FAO Mr Martin Game by Friday 14 February. 
 
Students Name: …………………………………………………………………………………  Class: …………………………….  
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to perform on Friday 21 February   
 
 
I do not give permission for my son/daughter to perform on Friday 21 February 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ………………… 
 


